
4/7/2021 Round 2 CRRSAA email to potentially eligible students 
From: Student Accounts <studentaccounts@carthage.edu> 
Date: Wed, Apr 7, 2021 at 4:04 PM 
Subject: Action Required - Financial Aid Relief Grant Funds Eligibility 
To: <student@lists.carthage.edu> 

Hello Carthage Students,  

You may be eligible to receive Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations ACT 
(CRRSAA) financial aid relief grant funds. Determining your eligibility is dependent on multiple factors 
including financial need; as determined by a valid FAFSA.    

To determine your eligibility prior to the Fall 2021 tuition due date Wednesday 07/28/2021 you must 
complete the financial aid process by Thursday 06/17/2021. A completed financial aid process includes: 

·         Submitting a valid FAFSA (Students ineligible to submit a FAFSA may still be eligible to 
receive CRRSAA funds.)  

·         Submitting additional documentation requested by the Office of Student Financial Services 

·         Completing your online Check-In process (beginning 05/13/2021) 
  
CRRSAA provides financial aid grants to students with significant financial need to assist with paying for 
costs associated with college attendance or emergency costs that arise due to the coronavirus pandemic 
– such as tuition, food, housing, healthcare or child-care. Priority will be given to students who 
demonstrate high unmet financial need and to students and families who have appealed to the Office of 
Student Financial Services due to loss of income. 
  

Sincerely, 
Your Student Financial Services Team 
 
Office of Student Financial Services  
Carthage College   
2001 Alford Park Drive, Kenosha, WI 53140 
Student Accounts: 262-551-5771 
Financial Aid: 262-551-6001 
Sincerely, 
 


